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Homicide Arrest  

 

Tacoma, Wash.  – On February 29, 2020 at 11:44 a.m., Tacoma Police responded to reports of a 
male shot outside of a business in the 5200 block of Tacoma Mall Boulevard. Upon arrival, officers 
located a 48-year-old victim who was transported by ambulance to a local hospital. The victim later 
died from his injuries. 
 
Forensic Officers and Detectives responded to the scene. 
 
The victim was identified by the Pierce County Medical Examiner’s Office as Steven Haggard. 
  

Detectives identified the suspect as 26-year-old Tyrice Hall.  

 

Hall was arrested on the evening of December 17 and booked into the Pierce County Jail. On 

December 18, the Pierce County Prosecutor’s Office charged Hall with First Degree Murder. 
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